
Finance Committee Meeting 

The Finance Committee of the Schmaling Memorial Public Library Board of Trustees met on Monday, 

July 30, 2018 at 4:15 p.m. at the library.  Nancy Countryman, Barb Knight and Teresa Ray were present.  

Library Director Britni Hartman was also present.  We reviewed the 2017-18 budget in comparison with 

total expenses and made determinations about the 2018-19 budget.   

The Tax Levy was also determined and will be presented along with the proposed budget at the next 

board meeting scheduled for Tuesday, August 21, 2018 at 5 p.m.   

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Barb Knight 


